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Amy Johnson

From: Bryce Bishop
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:26 PM
To: Amy Johnson
Subject: FW: Airbnb

From: Linda Anderson [mailto:anderson9019@icloud.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:10 PM 
To: Bryce Bishop <BBishop@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: Fwd: Airbnb 

 
 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Linda Anderson <anderson9019@icloud.com> 
Date: May 22, 2017 at 11:57:25 AM PDT 
To: bbishop@cityofsalen.net 
Subject: Airbnb 

Hi Bryce, 
Thank you for the phone call today regarding Airbnb options. 
 
I support the allowance of no more than 2 people per room with a mirror exception of an infant 
or minor child and short term stays. I feel that a term of 95 days a year is fair for the home owner 
to be away from the home and have Airbnb occupants short term.   
 
If the council could positively consider these options I feel that would help the shortage of rooms 
in the Salem area and build upon the sharing community spirit. 
 
Thank you for the consideration. 
Linda Anderson 


